Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education

Region II1
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BULACAN

M

May 17, 2023

To: Division Chiefs ‘
Educations Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Elem. and Secondary School Heads
All Others concerned. ‘

Attached is the Regional Memorandum No. 202 s. 2023 titled “Dissemination
of Memorandum OASOPS No. 2023-091 Dated May 5, Re: Request for
Regular Submission of Progressive Data on Schools Implementing Alternative
Delivery Modes as Provided in DepEd Order No. 37 s. 2023.

In compliance to the abovementioned issuances, all schools are required to
answer the following data which can be access through the link:
bit.ly/Bulacanprogressivedata on or before May 19, 2023

For queries and clarifications, you may contact Mr. Pedro G. Lacap, Project
Development Officer 11, through cellphone number 09332411988.

For immediate dissemination and information.
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